
June 1. 2022 
 
Hello,  
 
I would like to voice that I reject this plan reasons being: 
 
1. No one want live near a construction for multiple years with noise, dust, heavy equipment and 
heavy vehicles etc.  
 
2. It's unsafe to have trucks (concrete trucks, dump trucks, semi trucks) driving on these roads, 
there are many schools and unsafe bike lanes in the area.  
 
3. This could and most likely will increase our property tax in order to expand schools in the 
area. This will increase our water bills since now residents are paying for infrastructure/ upkeep 
and upgrades on water/waste.  
 
4. We need a grocery store in the area. It is walking distance for most or a shorter driving 
distance thus making it environmentally friendly and more accessible for the elderly.  
 
5. Brampton only has 1 hospital adding this much people to the population does not make any 
sense until there is much better access to emergency care.  
 
6. Brampton's infrastructure can not handle more vehicles on its roads this would increase 
commute times and increase our insurance premiums, more vehicles equal more accidents.  
 
This plot is better suited as a shopping plaza which does need a upgrade. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Elijah 
 


